
B.P. Pipeline, LLC  
269 Pebbles LN. Quincy, KY 41166 | 606-757-2055 | palarie_4@live.com / pipe@windstream.net 

January 28, 2022 

Dear Property Owner: 
 
The Augusta Regional Sewer Authority Contract No. 1 is now complete.  Should any property owner issues 
exist please contact BP Pipeline, LLC at 606-757-2055.  

Per our contract we are required to obtain a release from each property owner, and if there are no 
issues we would appreciate it if you would complete and sign the enclosed release and send to: 
B.P. Pipeline 
269 Pebbles LN. 
Quincy, KY 41166 
 
If an executed release is not returned or BP Pipeline has not been contacted about any construction 
issues within 3 weeks, it will be assumed that the property owner is satisfied with the cleanup at this 
time.  
 
The project warranty period will start at the project closure date, and will extend for one year.  During 
this period the Property Owner shall notify the Augusta Regional Sewer Authority of any claims that 
need to be addressed.  The claims will be forwarded to the contractor, BP Pipeline, and those not 
considered an emergency will be addressed within 2 weeks. 
 
A copy of the release is included with this notice. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tony Palarie; Managing Member 

B.P. Pipeline, LLC 

Note:  For those with email capabilities it is recommended that in addition to you calling BP Pipeline 
at 606-757-2055 you also email a follow-up email outlining any pipeline cleanup issues to BP Pipeline 
at palarie_4@live.com and cc: both ARSA at arsarandal@outlook.com and HMB Engineering at 
jdreynolds@hmbpe.com    

Thanks 

Augusta Regional Sewer Authority 
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